Maths 
Wednesday 6th January, Thursday 7th January.
Please work through the PowerPoint at your pace for the next few days.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the bottom left right corner, it tells you whether it’s a Y3 or Y4 slide. 
You can write your answers on a piece of paper. 

Friday 8th January
Year 3 - Please learn your 3x and 4x tables.
Year 4 – Please learn your 6x and 7x tables.

Good luck

